


Teen Association of Model Railroaders 
"Putting the Future of Model, Railroading an the Right Trod:" 

June 19, 1996 

Dear TAMR members, 

Hotbox Editor 
C/0 Mike Riley 
1040 E. Maple Ave. 
Miamisburg, OH 45342 
(513) 866-7290 
TAMRedit@aol.com 

Finally, the TAMR Directory is :finished! I'm hoping, after much checking and 
double checking, that everyone has been included and that the information is correct. 
All information was taken from the Directory information sheets or from past issues of 
the Directory. 

If you should find a mistake in your directory information, please let me lmow. I 
will print corrections (Address, phone number, and e-mail address mistakes only) in the 
Hotbox, as well as new members as I receive them. You can then add these to your 
directory. 

Even though the Directory is not numbered, it is considered to be the June 1996 
issue of the Hotbox, number 311. The next issue of the Hotbox you will receive will be 
numbered 312. 

These new members should be added to your Directory (Sorry I didn't get them in 
time to be included): 

Andy Garcia 
488 Cinecue 
El Paso, TX 79907 
Southern Region 

Brent Harris 
7411 Brown Bark Terrace 
Charlotte, NC 28226 
Southern Region 

Ok, that's all. Enjoy, send me articles, and most of all, Happy Railroading! 
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